January 8, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you know part of the 5" grade curriculum is to attend an overnight trip to Balarat. This is a two day,
one over-night excursion. Prior to the excursion we have set a Student/Parent presentation for you to
come to, to get more information and to ask any questions or concerns you may have about the trip. This
will also give you the detailed information you will need about supplies and fees.

This 45 minute presentation has been scheduled, with the Balarat staff, for 10 January 2019 at 4:30 to
5:15. Students will have their presentation prior to that at 2:45. This presentation is mandatory if you plan
to have your child participate. We look forward to see you then.

Respectfully,
5% Grade Team:

Mr. Gonzales; Ms. Roetzel; Mr. Carreon; and Mrs. Palm



